i . . 971 Adelaide Street South, #120
f‘W nlinvted London, ON' N&E 2H3

Catering by Joan Brennan
347 Clarence Street
London, ON N6A 3M4
Attention: Joan

March 3, 2015 Sent by mail

Dear Joan:

The team was ecstatic about the lunches. In fact the split lunches were thoroughly appreciated both by
the unlimited team as well as the Lorne Avenue Public School staff.

We are extremely grateful for your assistance, and we look forward to continuing our business
relationship with you in the future as we do more workshops.

Yours Truly,

ﬂllvette Thornton
Flying Untimited

Program Coordinator

Phone: 226-270-1085

Email: info@flyingunlimited.ca www.flyingunlimited.ca



